Zion Pastor: Lois Bukar
. Mennonite (h) 306-773-5165 (c) 306-315-3237
‘;‘ Church Pastor e-mail: zion.pastors@sasktel.net

Church phone: 306-773-4770
Office e-mail: zion@sasktel.net

Website: www.zionmennonite.ca

9:00 am to 12:00 noon

Office hours Tuesdays to Fridays
Primary and Youth Sunday School 9:30 AM
We gather to Worship each Sunday 10:45 AM
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Worship Leader — Lois Bukar
Song Leader — Ken D.

Pianist — Marion D.
Organist — Grace F.

Prelude
Gathering Songs HWB #17 We gather together
SJ (green) #15 Holy
Welcome and Announcements
Call to Worship
Giving our Tithes & Offerings
Clarence Peters of Mennonite Trust
and bluegrass band “Attached”
Luke 9:57-62
Response Song SS (purple) #39 Will you come and follow me
Benediction
Sending Song HWB #278 Christ is alive
Postlude

THIS WEEK:

Wednesday 8:30 am Coffee Time at Riverview Village Estates
Noon Board of Music & Worship meeting

Thursday 7 pm “More Than Books” chapters 11-19

Next Sunday * Memorial Sunday
= Qutreach discussion lunch

Coming Events:

December 1 First Sunday of Advent
Communion
Scripture Reader exchange

Potluck lunch

Pray for:
e our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns
and their caregivers
those grieving the loss of loved ones
our Leadership Team
Swift Current: Zion Mennonite Church
Mennonite Church Sask: Grace Mennonite Church in
Prince Albert, pastor Ed Olfert
devastation due to climate change
e unrest in Hong Kong and Bolivia

Thank you for prayers and concerns during Jake’s recovery.
Jake & Annie and family

SUNDAY SCHOOL Giving Project
2 more Sundays left for you to contribute coins for MCC Relief Kits
“Buckets of Thanks”. Thanks.

The Salvation Army Christmas Kettle Campaign kicks off for the 2019
season on Saturday, November 23" at 10 AM at the Swift Current Mall.
They are seeking kettle volunteers, for two-hour shifts. Contact Arlene
McKenzie at The Salvation Army at 778-0515 x 230, or at 773-1723 or
741-9519. Email: kitchen@swiftcurrentarmy.com or
arlenemckenzie(@sasktel.net .

Are you interested in outreach at Zion? Are you keen to develop
ideas for outreach? We are putting our heads together at lunch on
November 24",

Elva is having a “Special” Birthday and we are inviting everyone to come
celebrate with us on Saturday, November 30th from 2-4 pm. The
Celebration will be in the church basement. Please consider this your
personal invitation. Your presence is your gift to her! Looking forward to
seeing you there!
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